
Dear colleagues, 

The initial meeting for student teaching assistants (demonstrators) at the Department of 

Anatomy and Clinical Anatomy, Medical studies in English, will be held at the Anatomy 

Department in the Seminar Hall on the 1st floor on Friday, 4th October 2019 at 13 h. 

Attending is required for applying as a demonstrator in the academic year 2019/2020. 

Best regards, 

 

Ivan Banovac, MD 

Department of Anatomy and Clinical Anatomy 


